
 
 

 

 

TO RETIRING FRANCIS HOWELL EMPLOYEES- -

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR RETIREMENT! 

 
Welcome to the FRANCIS HOWELL RETIRED EMPLOYEES group 

which began in 1999.  All retired Francis Howell employees are invited to 

take part in our activities.  We do not have any officers, dues, or committees.  

Notices of events and information about the retirees are sent via e-mail. 

 

Our activities are planned in response to suggestions from the retirees.  Such 

activities have included breakfasts, luncheons, speakers and sightseeing 

trips.  We have been to the art, science and history museums, the Botanical 

Garden, a home designed by Frank Lloyd Wright, several historic sites 

(including those in the Francis Howell district), the brewery and some of the 

wineries.  Spouses and guests are welcome at our events. 

 

Several retirees are also involved in Project Backpack, which is a 

community service project that involves filling backpacks to be given to 

children who are victims of domestic violence or tragedy. 

 

If you would like to receive notices of our activities and other information, 

please send your e-mail address and phone number to Roger Russell: 

roger8947@hotmail.com.  Also include any suggestions you may have for 

other events. 

 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU SOON! 
 

 


